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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Parents’ Forum – Monday 11th March 2024 at 6.00pm 
 
I’m pleased to host another Parents’ Forum this term. 
 
Our forums provide parents with an opportunity to hear about our plans, areas for development 
and ask questions.  Lasting for an hour, there is usually a short presentation followed by an open 
discussion. 
 
Our next forum will take place on Monday 11th March 2024 at 6.00-7.00pm in the main hall.   
 
This time round we will provide more helpful information on our SEND provision, and we’d also like 
to spend some time sharing the responses from students on ‘toxic masculinity’ and the impact 
figures such as Andrew Tate play on self-esteem and misogyny.  At the end there will be an 
opportunity for parents to raise questions.   
 
You might find it useful to see a summary of recent forums and notes here: 
https://www.elycollege.com/page/?title=Parent+Forum&pid=351 
 
We hope you can attend and look forward to welcoming you soon.   
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Simon Warburton  
Principal 
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